
Minutes of a meeting of the Herne Hill Society Committee 
held on Tuesday 2 April 2024 

at the Half Moon Hotel 

1.  Welcome and Apologies 

Rebecca Tee (RT)  Chair 
Henry Ferguson 
Lin Proctor 
Ros Glover (RG)  Membership Secretary 

Apologies had been received from:  Laurence Marsh (Vice-Chair) Lyndon Fothergill (Treasurer), Martyn Hall. 

2.  It was agreed by those present, that this meeting would be a discussion and debrief of the recent (26 
March) AGM.  It was agreed that the AGM went very well and that there was a good turnout – despite 
the foul weather!  The venue was confirmed to be a good choice, not least because there was a bar.  
Nearly 70% of those who came to the AGM stayed on to hear an excellent talk about G.E. Street, 
architect of St Paul’s Church in Herne Hill.  During the interval between the AGM and the talk there was 
a raffle organised by St Paul’s in aid of the organ fund. 

3.  RT expressed her thanks to those who organised the AGM and helped on the day, namely:  

Lyndon Fothergill for doing the accounts and preparing his presentation even though he could not be 
there and Laurence Marsh for providing the input to the planning slide of the presentation. 

Colin Wight and Henry Ferguson for technical planning and support, plus Colin for setting up and 
managing Eventbrite and producing e-newsletters about the event; 

Ros Glover, Kara Tritton, Helen Bristow (and Lin Proctor had she not been away) for helping to plan and 
organise the venue on the day as well as clearing up afterwards. 

Jeremy Tee also helped on the night with guiding people to the venue and with general practical 
assistance. 

Pat Roberts for helping with photos in advance and Kara Tritton and Jeremy Tee for taking photos on the 
night. 

The Committee resolved to use the same venue next year and to find another speaker on local history. 

3. Next meeting:  The next Committee meeting will be at 6:00pm on Tuesday 7 May at the Half Moon 
Hotel. 


